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Action History for Council File 17-0600-S5
Date Activity
05/23/2019 File expired per City Clerk policy, Council file No. 05-0553. 
05/18/2017 Council document(s) referred to Personnel and Animal Welfare Committee. 
05/18/2017 Document(s) submitted by Council, as follows:

Budget Recommendation, dated May 18, 2017, relative to instruct the Department of
Animal Services to report to the Personnel and Animal Welfare Committee on the
increased resources required to provide enforcement and maintain the no-kill policy.
The report should include what percent of the City’s General Fund budget this
represents as well as a cost-benefit analysis on how increased funding for this purpose
would lower long-term costs of animal care and control. 
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